
Inter-Departmental Seminar on 

 Words Across Time: Exploring the Nexus of History and Literature Across Ages 

On September 26, 2023, a captivating inter-departmental seminar titled "Words Across Time: 

Exploring the Nexus of History and Literature Across Ages" was organized by the Departments 

of History and English at St. Xavier College Jalukie. The seminar aimed to elucidate and 

comprehend the intricate relationship between History and English, delving into the nuances across 

various historical periods. 

Fr. Dr. Joseph Cherian SDB, Principal of Don Bosco Higher Secondary School, Wokha, Nagaland, 

and formerly associated with Salesian College of Higher Education Dimapur and Bosco College 

of Teacher Education, Dimapur, was the esteemed resource person for the seminar. 

The event commenced with a prayer led by Kimneimoi, setting a spiritual and focused tone. 

Levitus delivered the welcome note, expressing gratitude to the attendees and highlighting the 

seminar's significance.Rev. Dr. Fr. Francis S. Chreengal conveyed an insightful message, 

emphasizing the importance of the seminar's theme.Six papers were presented, three from the 

Department of History and three from the Department of English, exploring different historical 

periods: Antiquity, Medieval, and Renaissance.A minute break allowed participants to network 

and engage in discussions.The second technical session featured presentations delving deeper into 

the theme, providing an enriching academic experience.Fr. Dr. Joseph Cherian SDB shared 

valuable insights, enriching the understanding of the seminar's theme.AosenlaOzukum extended 

gratitude to the resource person, participants, and organizers, acknowledging their contributions 

to the seminar's success. 

The seminar proved to be an intellectually stimulating platform, fostering a deeper understanding 

of the interplay between History and English through the ages. The diverse perspectives presented 

through the papers and the wisdom shared by Fr. Dr. Joseph Cherian SDB enriched the academic 

environment, leaving an indelible mark on the attendees. Such interdisciplinary discussions are 

crucial for holistic learning, and this seminar was a commendable effort towards achieving that 

goal. 

 



 


